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1 May 2012

Dear Parent/Carer

I enclose two leaflets which | would urge you to read. The first was devised by a group of
staff and parents and provides guidelines which we hope all parents will try to follow. The
matter of concern is children's use of the internet and other modern electronic devices. We
believe these guidelines, where followed, will help to minimise the risk of your child
becoming caught up in cyber-bullying.

The second leaflet is about a European project in which we have become involved, "l am
not scared." We are the UK representative on this project and we became involved
because we believe we have something to contribute about bullying : how to prevent it and
how to deal with it.

I'hope you find both documents interesting and useful.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Crofts
Headteacher
HEADTEACHER Derby Road, Long Eaton, Derbyshire NG10 4WT A s, = a . .
Mr J. Crofts T:01159729421 F: 0115 946 1974 = =t &N \;l R ?_’\BC fimss .
enquiries@wilsthorpe. derbyshire.sch. uk oot Healthy S BPORT ooociit  ——

5 ENGLAND
vww wilsthorpe derbyshire sch. uk Elapdin e



